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Rabbi’s Message by 
Rabbi Beth H. Klafter 

  

Dear Friends,        

 Prior to any important event in our lives, we benefit from truly pre-

paring beforehand. Bar and Bat Mitzvah students spend many hours, indeed 
years, learning to read and chant Hebrew verses prior to the Shabbat they are 
called to the Torah. We wouldn’t invite friends to a party without making 
refreshments before they ring the bell at our door. When we have an im-
portant exam, our best results come after diligent study before the day of the 
test. We couldn’t submit our income taxes on April 15, if we hadn’t complet-
ed them in the days and weeks before!     
 Similarly, Jewish tradition offers us time to prepare for the High Hol-
idays. Around TBD, many of the preparations are practical and logistical 
such as setting up chairs and filling the sanctuary with the Mahzor, the High 
Holiday prayerbook, the (red) volume called Gates of Repentance. Members 
of our Brotherhood get ready by reviewing safety and ushering protocol. 

(Continued on page 2) 

Centuries ago, the ancient Greek philosopher, Heraclitus, taught: 
The only constant is change. 

These words ring particularly true at this time in our nation in recent 
weeks. In the days between my composing this month's Rabbi's Message 
and the HaKol “going to press,” we witnessed the horrific events in Char-
lottesville, VA. We heard the words of outrage and we saw the lights of 
candles of hope. So many of us followed the news in the hours and days 
following, listening for words we never heard, searching for a response. We 
were shaken to our core - the core of our national values, the core of the 
Jewish community and the core of our humanity. In the swirl of events, the 
age-old rituals of our people can provide a guidepost, an anchor for us in-
dividually and as a congregation. It is in this spirit that I choose to share 
the words of my Rabbi's Message, with the prayer that the blessing of this 
High Holy Day season provide comfort and meaning in our lives. 
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This summer, TBD was honored by the URJ Northeast camps for the number of our students attending the URJ Eisner 
Camp, Crane Lake Camp and 6 Points Sci-Tech Camp.  Here are the Eisner Campers visiting with Rabbi Klafter. The stu-
dents and families who attended this summer would love to speak with other friends about the summer programs available to 
our youth, starting in third grade. Now is the time to begin thinking of next summer.  
For more information about summer experiences, contact Rabbi Klafter or go to http://urjnortheastcamps.org/ 

Certainly, Cantor Halpern and I prepare musical pieces and sermons well before the first candles are lit on the Eve 
of Rosh HaShanah.        
 The Hebrew month of Elul began at the end of August this year. It will end and be followed by the month 
of Tishri on the first day of Rosh HaShanah. In some traditional Jewish communities, the shofar is sounded each 
day of Elul. Elul is the time to prepare our souls and our minds for the sacred Days of Awe. In fact the first wor-
ship service of the High Holiday season is not Rosh HaShanah evening. It is Selichot, held on the Saturday evening 
preceding Rosh HaShanah which falls on September 16 this year. The word, “selichot,” means “prayers of for-
giveness,” and the service is moving and poignant, though fairly brief. It helps set the mood for the community 
and for individuals. It is the first time we hear the blast of the shofar in our sanctuary for the season as well.  
 Here at Temple Beth David, we will begin the evening with a Collation of coffee and cake at 7:30 pm 
(really just like the weekly Oneg Shabbat on Fridays!)  We then enjoy a Musical Prelude to the evening and the  
season, performed by our own Moriel Weiselberg and her musical friends and colleagues. As we prepare to enter 
the sanctuary, Cantor Halpern and I lead Havdalah, the ceremony marking the conclusion of Shabbat and the  
beginning of the new week. In the sanctuary, the lights are dimmed, the Torahs are dressed in white, as we hear the 
traditional words and melodies of this holy season. I invite you to join us  -- please join us when you are  able - at 
7:00  for the  Collation, or at  8:00 for  the Musical Prelude, or  for the Havdalah and Selichot Service at 9:00 pm.  
(The service ends at about 9:30 p.m. and is certainly appropriate for older children to attend with families.) 
  I look forward to this month of preparation and to celebrating with the sacred community of TBD. 
From my family to yours, may the new year of 5778 be one of sweetness and blessings. 
 
          L’Shalom, Rabbi Beth H Klafter 
 

(Continued from page 1) 
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Cantorial Notes by  
Rabbi/Cantor Audrey Halpern 

Rabbi Klafter and Rabbi/Cantor Halpern say 
 “Todah Rabbah  — Many Thanks!”  

to our summer service leaders: 
 

Jay Bender 
Tom Backer 

Neal Brandsdorfer 
Elissa Cazassus 

Howard Lent 
Jodi Maisel 

Dear Members, 

 From the time I wrote my first Hakol article 29 years ago, I cannot recall a time when our country was in 

such distress. From international concerns to worldwide climate change, from health care fears to immigration and 
civil rights being threatened, it has become clear to most of us that we are living in a time of division and unrest. Just 
this morning I read a posting from the President of the American Conference of Cantors, Cantor Steven Weiss. He 
shared these thoughts in part: 
 
“In the aftermath of the neo-Nazi march in Charlottesville, the unspeakable and senseless loss of life..., the American Conference of Can-
tors sends an unequivocal message of condemnation against hatred and bigotry. White supremacy has no home here in our country, founded 
on principles of tolerance and equality for all. As Jewish professionals, we have an obligation to speak out, stand up, and help be the 
change that is needed in this world.... our world desperately needs change right now. Let's do our part to be beacons of light to forever cast 
away this horrible darkness."  
  
 I have never considered myself a particularly political person, and yet these events transcend politics. In fact, 
we are now faced with moral dilemmas that do, in fact, call upon all of us to unify in order to stand up for those who 
cannot defend themselves. We need not agree politically to understand the lessons of moral responsibility command-
ed in our Torah. Democrats and Republicans alike may not agree on all of the issues, but as Jews we know that we 
are responsible for caring for the orphan and the widow, the sick and the poor, and those who are yearning to be 
free. These are the lessons our people learned through their own servitude and redemption, their own persecution 
and the constant prejudice that we face to this day. Long before party affiliation became a line of division, we were 
taught these ancient lessons of liberty and justice. We were taught to leave the corners of the field for the poor, to 
never put a stumbling block before the blind, and to care for the weakest and most vulnerable in our society. 
 Let us return to a time of healing and caring for the common good - to respect for one another, and to a time 
where kindness and compassion are nurtured and valued.         
 It is in this spirit that I wish all of you, my dear friends, a Shana Tova U'metukah.    
 Let the sound of the shofar awaken our conscience to goodness, renewal - a  time of peace for all of humanity. 

 
L'shalom, 

 

—Rabbi/Cantor Audrey Hapern  
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Games for All Ages! 
High Holy Days  -  Schedule of  Service Times 

2017-5778 

 
 
 
 
 
SELICHOT 
Saturday, September 16, 2017  7:30 PM Collation  
      8:00 PM Musical Prelude      
      9:00 PM Havdalah & Selichot Service  
 
ROSH HASHANAH 
Wednesday, September 20, 2017  Erev Rosh Hashanah -  
      7:30 PM One Service Only   
 
Thursday, September 21, 2017  Rosh Hashanah Day          
      9:00 AM  A—K 
      12:00 Noon  L—Z       
      3:00 PM Children’s Service 
 
Friday, September 22, 2017  2nd Day Rosh Hashanah   
      10:00 AM  One Service 
 
GRANDPARENT SHABBAT 
Friday, September 22, 2017  7:30 PM Shabbat Service 
 
YOM KIPPUR 
Friday, September 29 2017   Kol Nidre Service  
      7:30 PM One Service Only   
 
Saturday, September 30, 2017  Yom Kippur Service         
      9:00 AM  L—Z 
      11:30 AM  A—K 
      2:15 PM Children’s Service     
      2:30 PM Discussion Group    
      3:30 PM Community Memorial Service  
      (conducted by lay leadership) 
      4:15 PM Memorial & Concluding Service  
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 The occasion of installing new officers and 

board members provided an opportunity to recognize 

what we have accomplished at TBD in the past year and 

share with you what we hope to accomplish in the fu-

ture. This is the speech I gave at the installation last June, 

and I believe it is equally relevant today.  

 “I’m honored to serve as your President, and I’m 

grateful for the support of so many people.  Fortunately, 

I have a dedicated and passionate clergy, a Board I can 

rely on to propose and implement new ideas, a small but 

productive staff, and a long list of Congregants that I can 

depend on to continue to fulfill our mission to be a car-

ing temple.      

 At TBD, we provide programming and activities 

that allow us to remain a vibrant welcoming community.  

Last year I mentioned that our temple is on a more solid 

financial footing, and this has allowed us to continue to 

offer a varied calendar of events. We accomplished this 

through the hard work and collaboration of our Budget 

and Finance Committee, combined with successful Ways 

and Means events, ongoing endowments to our Eco-

nomic Relief fund, and the added revenue of renting 

space in our building to a number of excellent programs.

 To continue to keep our building strong for our 

Congregation, we are going to need to invest some finan-

cial resources to repair and maintain our facility.  Earlier 

this year I asked Adam Browser to head a Roof Repair 

Committee.  At the Congregational meeting, he made a 

presentation on what needs to be done to prevent future 

leaks and other potential problems..   

 In the Spring, a Survey was sent out to the con-

gregation in order to help the temple leadership under-

stand what our community wants and expects from 

TBD.  I look forward to hearing what our members have 

to say, what we are doing right, and what can we do bet-

ter or differently.  I recognize that for our temple to con-

tinue to be a place where families want to spend time, we 

need to present programming in a way that recognizes 

our mission as a reform temple and at the same time 

meets the needs of our members. I encourage all of us to 

get involved, find the committee or event that you can 

become passionate about.    

 Thank you for your faith in me, and in turn, I 

extend my thanks to our Clergy, our Board, and every 

member of the Temple Beth David family.  I am always 

available to discuss any ideas or issues.”  

 Finally, as we move into a new year, I want to 

wish everyone in our Temple Beth David family a happy, 

healthy, and sweet new year. L’Shana Tovah! 

 

 

—Neal Brandsdorfer 

  Summer’s Sun 
      more mellow moons 
  the lure to journey 
       vast sand beaches 
              cool blue cruises 
                   mountain’s majesty 
  Still, September 
       sings its own sweet song 
  “Time flows like a river 
       a year ends—a year begins 
       a shofar sounds in prayer” 
  And we return 
       to be warmed by family 
            by friends 
                 the embrace of memory 
  L’Shanah Tovah Tikatevu 
       May you be inscribed 
         in the Book of Life 
            for a good year.   --Sandy Wicker  



Shirley Offman 
Religious School News 
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Did you know that the TBD Religious School  
collects "Box Tops for Education?" Over the 
years we have  earned hundreds of dollars to 
support our programs with donations of Box 
Tops. Please bring your  Box Tops to the School 
Office or simply drop them in the  folder outside 
our  Religious School office door.  

 I hope you have enjoyed the glorious weather 

this summer! I have read and relaxed, and now can’t wait 
for our students to fill the classrooms at Temple Beth 
David! I miss the hustle and bustle that only children can 
create. I also miss seeing my staff each day and look for-
ward to the new school year.      
 I’d like to welcome our newest Temple Beth Da-
vid Religious School families to our temple community. 
We know there are many choices available, and appreci-
ate that you have chosen TBD as your spiritual home. 
My door is always open if you have any questions or 
concerns.     
 An important aspect of our curriculum is teach-
ing students about “Mitzvot.”  Most people would define 
“Mitzvot” as “good deeds,” but they are really com-
mandments. We are commanded to help anyone in need, 
which is why we ask students to bring “Tzedakah” to 
school. It could be as little as a nickel collected in class, 
or wash cloths, or sample sized toothpaste, shampoo or 
soap. We also are always in need of bags of lollipops, 
Smarties or any other non-chocolate candy. These donat-
ed items will be used by the school as we partner with 
the Social Justice and Action Committee of TBD, Isaiah 
58. During school hours and family programs held over 
the course of the year, students will help prepare peanut 
butter and jelly sandwiches for a local food pantry, make  
“Washkits” for a homeless shelter and put together 
“Bags of Fun” for children in shelters.  We also partici-
pate in Thanksgiving and Passover Food Drives to pro-
vide food for less fortunate people on holidays. You will 
receive more information on these programs as the time 
draws closer.     
 We have a wonderful school year planned with 
many meaningful activities, and I look forward to seeing 
you at our family events. 
 

 
—Shirley Offman 

 
 
 
 

Religious School Calendar Reminders: 
 
 Sunday, Sept. 17- First day of school for Sunday 

and Sunday/Tuesday classes 
 Monday, Sept. 18- First day of school for  
      Monday/Wednesday classes 
 Tuesday, Sept. 19- First day of classes for Tuesday 

2/3 Grade, 5th Grade PACT and 7th Grade 
 Wednesday, Sept. 20- NO Religious School –   

Erev Rosh HaShanah 
 Tuesday, Sept. 26- 4th and 5th Grade PACT   

Foundation Program-6:15-8:00 p.m. 
 Wednesday, Sept. 27- First day of school for    

Wednesday 2/3 grade and 4th, 5th, 6th grade PACT 
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Spotlight on Sisterhood 

 Summer has already flown by, most college students have returned to school and the public school kids will 

be starting school soon.  We are ushering in the High Holidays this month, so let’s begin by wishing our temple fami-
ly L’Shanah Tovah!   September is also the month when we start our new Sisterhood year with many exciting activi-
ties.                
 Our first Sisterhood event will be our Sisterhood board meeting at 7:30 p.m. on Thursday, September 7.  
Then, on Sunday September 10 at 9:00 a.m. we invite you to join us at the annual Sisterhood Welcome Back Nosh.  
Susan Eckstein, life coach and personal trainer, will be our guest speaker, and we expect this will be a great event.  
Thanks to Deborah Faust again for heading up our breakfast meetings. We continue to reach out to all temple wom-
en to join us in our mission to help celebrate Jewish life both spiritually and informally.  Sisterhood is a wonderful 
place to socialize and make lifelong friendships.          
 We hope you are able to join us for these activities, but even if you aren’t, know that we still welcome your 
membership. We are currently accepting membership dues; remember, during your first year of temple membership, 
Sisterhood dues are free!  Please also consider volunteering on a committee.  If you don’t know where your talents 
can best be used, or what you have time to help with, just ask.  Please contact a committee chair, Barbara at 
brklein@verizon.net or Holly at hsdrn@optonline.net.  We always welcome suggestions for new programs.   
 We would like to express our thanks to all of our members who work so hard on our events.  Hats off to all 
of you; we couldn’t do this without everyone’s time and efforts!  Special thanks go to Debra Hollander for a great job 
with membership.  Thanks to Marcia Karter, Karin Brandsdorfer, and Jodi Maisel for a sweet start to the New Year 
with Honey Sales.  Thanks in advance to Deborah Faust for the great Welcome Back Nosh.  Thanks to Karin  
Brandsdorfer and Michelle Eskin for special onegs and advance thanks to Diane Kraut and Elyse Wright for a beau-
tifully decorated  Sukkah.  If we neglected to mention your name, please forgive us; your efforts are very much ap-
preciated. Please come out and join us for an event; it’s never too late! 
 

—Barbara and Holly 
Sisterhood Co-Presidents 

A few important  Sisterhood dates to remember: 
 
 Wednesday, September 6- Honey orders due 
 Sunday, September 10-Welcome Back Nosh at 9:00 a.m. 
 Sunday, October 1- Sukkah decorating at 9:00 a.m. 
 Sunday, October 15-Breast Cancer Walk at Jones Beach 

with team breakfast to follow.  Time to be announced. 
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Spotlight on Brotherhood 

 It will never cease to amaze me how quickly 

summer flies by. I hope you and your loved ones have 
been able to enjoy some time off, time away, or just 
some time to relax. 
 This space in Hakol traditionally has been used 
to feature past and upcoming Brotherhood events, and 
this month’s column will not disappoint – we’ve got 
plenty to experience together in the months ahead, and 
you should also have a Brotherhood calendar that was 
mailed in late August. 
 I’d like to talk brother-to-brother for a moment 
about the events in Charlottesville, Virginia on August 
11 and 12.  By now, I’ll assume almost everyone is aware 
that White Supremacist marchers carried confederate 
and Nazi flags and shouted anti-Semitic and Nazi slo-
gans. Along their course, they marched past Congrega-
tion Beth Israel, where Shabbat services were taking 
place. Hours later, Heather Heyer, who came to protest 
hatred and bigotry, was killed by a car driven by an out-
spoken Nazi sympathizer. 
 Hate of many forms was on full display in 
America, just a few hundred miles from Long Island. 
Will marchers parade down Hauppauge Road anytime 
soon? Will the presence of a Jewish Community Center, 
a Jewish nursing facility, and our own Jewish house of 
worship all located in a row, find its way to some hate 
group’s radar? No one knows. 
 Charlottesville is a painful reminder that we, as 
individuals, and hopefully as a Brotherhood, must seek 

and provide support to each other. I believe it is our ob-
ligation to consider and discuss how these events affect 
our Jewish lives, and the lessons we must learn and 
teach to the next generation.  
 During the memorial service attended by hun-
dreds of people, including many from the Charlottesville 
Jewish community, Heather Heyer’s mother Susan said: 
 
“You need to find in your heart that small spark of accountability. 
What is there that I can do to make the world a better place?”  
 
 Think about this and let’s plan, as a Brotherhood 
and as a Community, how best to discuss this situation, 
and our role in addressing it. 
 As the new season begins at TBD, I hope you’ll 
join the Congregation for our “Shabbat Under the 
Stars” on Friday, September 8. The first official Brother-
hood event is our annual Welcome Back Breakfast at 
9:00 a.m. on Sunday, September 17. Former New York 
Giant and two-time Superbowl Champion Perry Wil-
liams will be our guest speaker.  As the High Holidays 
approach, the Brotherhood will again be serving as ush-
ers during each service, and we can never have too many 
volunteers. 
 Our fall calendar is chock-full of fun, meaning-
ful, and interesting activities, and I hope to greet each of 
you, especially our new members, to the TBD Brother-
hood. 
 

—Craig Cooper 



The Voice of Temple Beth David                           Page 9



Page  10                                           HaKol 



TBD Chai Club 
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 Consider taking a dip in icy ocean water or bravely swinging from a high wire.  Or take out a magnifying 

glass and look for microscopic two-celled animals.  (Nothing so challenging is really being proposed.)  The Chai 
Club is looking for new, smiling faces, couples and singles, who would like to join our group of active temple sen-
iors.  The Temple Beth David Chai Club has been in existence practically since the “age of Noah”; many years have 
passed and brought change.  Some of us seniors are more senior than others, but we're all young in spirit.  During 
the winter months, more than half our members spread their wings and fly off to Florida, but those of us who stay 
in New York still enjoy getting together.      
 If you are in your 60's or above, enjoy being with others and joining in social activities, you should give us a 
try in September.  Come to our Welcome Back Brunch on Sunday September 17 from 11:30 to 1:30 at the temple. 
Carole and Richard Witkover will be presenting an entertaining narrative of their travel adventure to the Incan city 
of Machu Picchu, Peru and the Galapagos Islands in Ecuador.  Call a temple friend and suggest you go together if 
you know of someone else who might be interested.  If you would like to attend, please call Sandy and Hal Wicker 
at 631-543-2680.    
 Other events during the year include a theater party, museum visit, farewell dinner for snowbirds, game day 
at a member's home, ladies' luncheon in May and musicale luncheon in June. Members are invited to propose other 
activities, and those ideas will be discussed at our first meeting. 
 We look forward to welcoming you! 
 

—Sheila Eisinger 

A Musical Journey through the Land of Israel 
Thursday, September 28th, 10:30 AM – 11:30 AM 

Location: Temple Beth David (Sponsored by the Commack Public Library) 
 
Although small in size, Israel is a nation with a long, rich history and a wide spectrum of geographical fea-
tures.  Using music, this lecture takes audience members on a tour of the country covering its major regions.  At 
each stop, listeners learn about the history of the location through Hebrew songs.  This multimedia presentation 
by educator Ira Epstein makes use of maps, pictures and audio/video files.  All song lyrics are projected on a 
screen and explanations are provided. Most songs have simple, catchy refrains that are easy to learn and 
sing.  Audience participation is encouraged!  
To register, please call the Commack Public Library at 631-499-0888. 

tel:(631)%20499-0888


 

(***NEW LOWER PRICES!!!***) 

 

 

There are many ways to honor a loved one, remember a joyous event celebrate a special day; a Bar or Bat 

Mitzvah, a wedding or a baby naming.  Temple Beth David’s permanent memorial plaques give lasting re-

membrance and honor while helping the temple. 

 

 

Yahrzeit Memorial   located in sanctuary vestibule   $ 500.00 

Plaques 

 

Tree of Life   located in sanctuary across 

    from Yahrzeit plaques   

      Gold Leaf   $ 180.00 

      Platinum Leaf   $ 180.00 

      Children’s butterfly  $   36.00 

      Foundation Stone  $ 450.00 

 

Sanctuary   One seat     $ 800.00 

    Two seats      $1500.00  

 

Octagonal Memorial Board located outside sanctuary doors  $1500.00 

 

Plaque Board   locate to right of Octagonal Board 

      Large Plaque   $ 180.00 

      Small Plaque   $ 118.00   

 

Menorah Board  located outside Social Hall 1   $ 500.00 

 

For your convenience we accept VISA and Master Card. 

At your request, any donation may appear as anonymous. 

 

Temple Beth David will gladly create another form of specialized memorial.  Please speak with the Rabbi, 

Cantor or President. 

 

TEMPLE BETH DAVID 

100 HAUPPAUGE ROAD, COMMACK, NY 11725 

631-499-0915  

Online ordering also at: www.tbdcommack.org 
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Gracious Gifts from Thoughtful  People 
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To make a donation to  
Temple Beth David for a  

special occasion or a loved one,  
please contact Robin in the  

temple office at 499-0915 ext. 310 

Rabbi Klafter’s Discretionary 
Fund 
Arline Stein 
  in appreciation 
Art & Naomi Schlesinger 
  in honor of our 50th Anniversary   
 
Rabbi/Cantor Halpern’s  
Discretionary Fund 
Robert Forbes 
  in memory of Israel Farbstein 
  to Doris Forbes 
  in memory of Ida Hahn 
Cary & Sandy Gluck 
  in honor of the birth of our grandchild 
  and to my mother for always being there 
Maxine & Ronnie Alschuler 
  in appreciation of your thoughtfulness   
  and calls 
Arline Stein 
  in appreciation 
 
Economic Crisis Relief Fund 
Cary & Sandy Gluck 
  in memory of Grace Gluck 
 
General Fund 
Stephen & Susan Cooperman 
  in memory of Julius Glanzburg 
Michael, Deb &  
Aaron Hollander 
  in memory of Rosemarie Cruz 
Marsha & Raymond  
Greenberger 
  in memory of Lester Kass 
Linda Kaplan &  
Robert Glassman 
  in memory of Sophie Kaplan 
Paul & Eleanor Rostoker 
  in memory of Joseph B. Rostoker 
Renee & Alan Turkiewicz 
  in memory of Jay Plusch 
Yvonne Login 
  in memory of Ernest Kingsley 
Joan & Sheldon Somerstein 
  in memory of Sol David 
Nina Klag & Edith Holstein 
  in memory of Arnold Holstein 
 

Marilyn & Elliott Tananbaum 
  in memory of Pauline Smithline 
Stanley Rispler 
  in memory of Harry Rispler 
  in memory of Muriel Rispler 
Jaclyn Orlan 
  in memory of Phyllis Berkowitz 
Debbie & Brian Vogel 
  in memory of Leon Levitt 
Randi & Joel Schleifer 
  to Jane Kay & Family 
  in memory of Gladys Bernstein 
Marvin & Rita Lava 
  in memory of William Lava 
Carole Yudin 
  in memory of Bessie Morley 
Eileen Monford 
  in memory of Arthur Monford 
Paul & Eleanor Rostoker 
  in memory of Arthur Monford 
Nancy & Steven Zove 
  in memory of Rose Krinsky 
  in memory of Marvin Dorskind 
  in memory of Herman Dorskind 
Helene Kurtzman 
  in memory of Lenore Gray, 
  in memory of Barry Gray 
  in memory of Sol Kurtzman 
J. Bart 
  in memory of Arnold Bart 
Tobey Meistrich 
  in memory of Beverly Schneider 
Linda Kaplan & 
Robert Glassman 
  in memory of Lloyd Kaplan 
Ann Aboulafia 
  in memory of Maks Kooper 
Karen Horowitz 
  in memory of Dorothy Sarasohn 
Arlene & Raymond Senzer 
  in memory of David M. Senzer 
Marcia & Howie Ettinger 
  in memory of Edit Miller 
Kenneth I. Pasetsky 
  in memory of Marian Pasetsky 
Heather Mason 
  in memory of Lola Mason 
Paul & Eleanor Rostoker  
  in memory of Norma Rostoker 

Glenn & Merryl Rogers 
  in memory of Essie Rogers 
 
Isaiah 58 Fund 
Steven & Elyse Wright 
  to Cindi Fisher 
  in memory of Pat Barad 
Deanne Isaacson Steinberg 
  in memory of Eli Isaacson 
Harold Wicker 
  in memory of Sylvia Wicker 
Sandy Wolfson 
  to Michelle League 
  in memory of Lawrence Rand 
The Wohl Family 
  in memory of Lola Mason 
Tobey & Syd Meistrich  
  Funds for food pantries 
 
Musical Prelude Fund 
Moriel Weiselberg 
  to Ashley Cohen 
  in honor of the birth of Rex Cohen 
  to Sam Schaafsma 
  in honor of his 21st Birthday 
  to Lori Weiselberg A& Colby Lewis 
  in honor of their  
  2nd Wedding Anniversary 
  to Ann Heller 
  in memory of Paul Heller 
 
Religious School Fund 
Gabey & Bernie Fenster 
  in memory of Rose Fenster Kagan 



Yahrzeits September 2017 
      May their memories be for a blessing. 
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9/2 Anna Berliner 
 William Charton 
 Charlotte Kodack 
 
9/3 Theodore J. Gold 
 Irene Schwartz 
 Vivian Snider 
 Rena Laks 
 Harry Olshever 
 
9/4 Louis Stone 
 
9/5 Wayne Gastman 
 Masha Orlan 
 Lena Schorr 
 Philip Cooper 
 
9/6 Lewis Janicola 
 Betty Schneider 
 David M. Cooperman 
 
9/7 Barry N. Gray 
 Blanch Joseph 
 Barry N. Gray 
 Charlotte Eisinger 
 Sylvia Kass 
 
9/8 Loraine Fishman 
 Jack Vann 
 Samuel Fass 
 
9/9 Edgar R. Hirsch 
 Seymour Siegel 
 Sarah Kooper 
 
9/10 Freda Schneider 
 Jewell Specter 
 Irving Moroff 
 Charles Arthur Barnett 
 
9/11 Harold Wiener 
 Harriet Gold 
 Dora Siegel 
 Ethel Palatnik 
 
 
 

9/12 Marvin Barnett 
 Bert Kohn 
 Judith Stearns 
9/13 Louis Joseph 
 Matthew Topel 
 Molly Weisberg 
 Joseph Meisler 
 Miriam Diane Stone 
 Jack Reffsin 
 
9/14 Gary Baum 
 Stephen Peltzman 
 
9/15 May Paigin 
 Milton Levitz 
 Joseph Robbie Klein 
 Samuel Silverstein 
 
9/16 Sophie Thal 
 Paul Held 
 Albert Berman 
 
9/18 Deborah Alter 
 Celia Friedman 
 
9/19 Ruth Browser 
 Dorothy Glickman 
 Pearl Graubart Levine 
 Robin Davidoff 
 Walter Wrede 
 Steven Rager 
 
9/20 Frank Koptowsky 
 Howard Cohen 
 Irene Friedlander 
 
9/21 Lilly Salenger 
 Renee Lipchitz 
 
9/22 Leonard Cohen 
 
9/23 Fanny Metal 
 
 
 
 
 

9/24 Robert Ross 
 Robert Chait 
 Sidney Bender 
 
9/25 Fred Margolin 
 William Arlin 
 Lillian Goldenberg 
 Abraham Benowitz 
 Leonard` Freed 
 
9/26 Hyman Louis Horowitz 
 Stella Beberman 
 Stephen Devack 
 Ellin Cohen 
 Hyman Louis Horowitz 
 Zelda Cory 
 
9/27 Robert Weisberg 
 David Feldstein 
 Robert Grossfeld 
 
9/28 Martin Ziporkin 
 Mary Adelman 
 Elaine Bryan 
 
9/30 Kenneth Frenkel 
 Sam Handelman 
 Sophie Bellman 
 Rose Goldberg 
 Sol Goldstein 
 Charles Furst 
 



What’s Happening at TBD —  September 2017 

Sunday  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 
7:30 pm 
Shabbat Service 
with Birthday 
Blessings 

2 
9:15  am 
Torah Study & 
Service 

3 
11:30 am 
 

4 
Temple Offices 

Closed 

5 6 7 
7:00 pm 
AA Meeting 
7:30 pm 
Sisterhood Board 
Meeting 

8 
8:00 pm 
Shabbat Service 
Shabbat Under the 
Stars 
 

9 
9:15  am 
Torah Study & 
Service 

10 
9:00 am 
Sisterhood Break-
fast 
 
11:30 am 
AA Meeting 

11 
8:00 pm 
Executive  
Committee 

12 
8:00 pm 
Brotherhood 
Planning  
Meeting 

13 
8:00 pm 
Ways & Means 
Committee 

14 
7:00 pm 
AA Meeting 
7:30 pm 
Budget and Fi-
nance  
Committee 
8:00 pm 
Isaiah 58  
Committee 

15 
8:00 pm 
Shabbat Service 

16 
9:15  am 
Torah Study & 
Service 

Selichot 
7:30 pm 
Collation 
8:00 pm 
Musical Prelude 
9:00 pm 
Selichot Service 

17 
9:00 am 
Religious School 
Sunday classes 
begin 
9:00 am 
Brotherhood 
Breakfast 
11:30 am 
Chai Club  
Welcome Back 
Brunch 
11:30 am 
AA Meeting 

18 
4:30 pm 
Religious School  
Monday classes 
begin 

19 
4:30 pm 
Religious School  
Tuesday  
classes begin 

20 
No Religious 

School Classes 
 

Erev  
Rosh Hashanah 

 
7:30 pm 
Erev Rosh  
Hashanah  
Service 

21 
Temple  

Offices Closed 
Rosh Hashanah 

9:00 am 
A—K Service 
12 Noon 
L—Z 
3:00 pm 
Children’s  
Service 
4:15 pm 
Tashlich 

22 
Temple Offices 

Closed 
2nd Day  

Rosh Hashanah 
 

10:00 am 
2nd Day Rosh 
Hashanah Service 
8:00 pm 
Grandparent Shab-
bat Service 

23 
9:15  am 
Torah Study & 
Service 

24 
9:00 am 
Religious School 
Classes 
11:30 am 
AA Meeting 

25 
8:00 pm 
Temple Board 
Meeting 

26 
6:15 pm 
4th and 5th 
grades PACT 

27 
4:30 pm 
Religious School 
Wednesday  
classes begin 

28 
7:00 pm 
AA Meeting 

29 
Kol Nidre 

 
7:30 pm 
Kol Nidre Service 

30 
Yom Kippur 

9:00 am  
L—Z Service 
11:30 am 
A—K Service 
2:15 pm 
Children’s  
Service 
2:30 pm 
Discussion Group 
3:30 pm 
Community  
Yizkor 
4:15 pm 
Memorial & Con-
cluding  
Service 
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100 Hauppauge Road, Commack, NY 
11725 
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www.tbdcommack.org 

 
Staff 

 
Senior Rabbi ................................. Beth H. Klafter, D.D. 

Rabbi/Cantor .............................. Audrey Halpern, D.D. 

Rabbi Emeritus .................. Leonard B. Troupp, D.D.z”l 

Cantor Emeritus ............................... Cantor Taorminaz”l 

Asst. Director, Religious School ........... Shirley Offman 

Clergy Administrative Assistant ................ Angela Barry 

Administrative Assistant ............................ Camille Alviti 

Organist ................................................. Dr. Gary de Sesa 

Officers 

President ............................................. Neal Brandsdorfer 

Executive Vice President ..................... Beverly Wolcott 

First Vice President .................................... Craig Cooper 

Second Vice President .......................... Carol Weintraub 

Treasurer .......................................................Robin Prager 

Financial Secretary .......................................... Sarah Reiff 

Recording Secretary ................................ Elissa Cazassus 

Brotherhood President .............................. Craig Cooper 

Sisterhood Co-Presidents ....................... Holly Dornfeld 

                                                              Barbara Klein 

 

HaKol Staff 

Editor ........................................................... Joan Herman 
Associate Editor ...................................... Bonnie Sibener 

 

Extra copies of HaKol are available in the lobby across from the office 

temple office, but there are several ways to easily view & download 

current or back issues of HaKol.  visit www.tbdcommack.org, scroll 

Worship Schedule 
 
Friday, September 1st 
Shabbat Ki Tetze 
7:30 pm Shabbat Service 
with Birthday Blessings 
 
Saturday, September 2nd 
9:15 am Torah Study and Service 
 
Friday, September 8th 
Shabbat Ki Tavo 
8:00 pm Shabbat Service 
Shabbat Under The Stars 
 
Saturday, September 9th 
9:15 am Torah Study and Service 
 
Friday, September 15th 
Shabbat  Nitzavim-Vayelech 
8:00 pm Shabbat Service 
 
Saturday, September 16th 
9:15 am Torah Study and Service 
9:00 pm. Selichot Service 
 
Wednesday, September 20th 
7:30 pm Erev Rosh Hashanah Service 
 
Thursday, September 21st 
9:00 am A—K Rosh Hashanah Service 
12:00 Noon L—Z Rosh Hashanah Service 
3:00 pm Children’s Service 
4:15 pm Tashlich 
 
Friday, September 22nd 
10:00 am Rosh Hashanah 2nd Day Service 
Shabbat Shuvah 
8:00 pm Grandparents Shabbat Service 
 
Saturday, September 23rd 
9:15 am Torah Study and Service 
 
Friday, September 29th 
7:30 pm Kol Nidre Service 
 
Saturday, September 30th 
9:00 am L—Z Yom Kippur Service 
11:30 am A—K Yom Kippur Service 
2:15 Children’s Service 
3:30 pm Community Yizkor 
4:15 pm Memorial & Concluding Serive 


